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We have reviewed the details and information provided. Due to the area and location 
that is covered by this Neighbourhood Plan being quite remote from the Strategic 
Road Network (SRN), any traffic generation from any future development would be 
diluted before reaching the SRN, therefore there would be no predicted adverse 
effect upon the Strategic Road Network.

Consequently, we offer No Comment.
  




